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26th September, 1930.

Dear Sir,

With reference to Negasaki Pirst Entry Repoet No.1737
on the 7,5,M.V."KINAI MARU", it is observed that the notation
of the freeboard entered on the Clacssifieation Certificate does
not agree with the offiecinl assignment, I shall therefore be
glad if you will kindly obtain this doeument and forwerd it oo
this office in order that the eorrect figures may be entered
thereon.

I am, Dear Sir;

¥

Yours faithfully,

pro Seeretary,

\
H.Jasper Cox, Esq.,

Kobe,

| ©2021

< | Lloyd's Register
| Foundation

ooqsbﬂ«ooﬂﬂvanni

B




